
From: Kathy Yeoman
To: Allyson D"Ovidio
Cc: Alvin Tedjo; 
Subject: Traffic calmer
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 2:11:50 PM

To: General Committee, City of Mississauga
 
My husband and I would like to confirm our concern and add our support for the objection and
recommendations expressed by Mr. Don Carter in his memo to Council in regard to the traffic
calming measures being recommended by Transportation and Works.  This is in regard General
Committee agenda item 10.1 scheduled for March 8, 2023.
While we appreciate Ms. Mullin’s efforts resulting in a second survey seeking residents opinions
relating to traffic calming, unfortunately, traffic calming was not defined and, we, as well as others,
did not realize traffic calming simply meant as many speed bumps as Transportation and Works
deems appropriate.  The second survey provided options only if your answer to the question of
whether or not you were in favour of traffic calming, the least intrusive of which was 3 speed bumps
and 2 stop signs.  Options such as no speed bumps and 2 stop signs, or no speed bumps, no stop
signs but reduced speed limits and increased policing or electronic monitoring were not offered
unfortunately.
Based on the analysis included in Mr. Carter’s memorandum to the General Committee, my husband
and I would like to add our support to his conclusions and recommendations.
Neither my husband nor myself intend to make an appearance or make a verbal presentation.
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Kathleen and Robert Yeoman
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